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We are looking at doing the CAAP assessment so that we can get disaggregated related to 

critical thinking of our students.  Bryan Hirayama, Karimeh Amin and myself went to the SLO 

symposium where we networked with other SLO leaders from various colleges.  We are in the 

process of developing a uniform mapping system for assessment for all department for our 

SLOs to our PLOs to our ILOs and in the future to our GELOs. 

 

We are also looking at sending out a form that we will be using for Assessment Data this year 

as CurricUNET is not being responsive. 

 

The committee from the 3 colleges are making progress on deciding which outside vendor to 

use for our course management/assessment program.  The district IT is looking at the various 

suggestions at this point.  We had hoped to wrap this up this semester. 


